To: 
Monica Bhatia

Head of the Secretariat of the Global Forum on Transparency and Exchange of Information for Tax Purposes

Dear Ms. Bhatia,

I am writing to you regarding [jurisdiction]’s interest in becoming a member of the Global Forum on Transparency and Exchange of Information for Tax Purposes (“Global Forum”). [Jurisdiction] is aware of the international efforts to improve transparency and exchange of information for tax purposes and would like to take part in the new transparent global environment. This letter can therefore be regarded as an application for membership of the Global Forum and our commitment to fulfil all obligations associated with this membership, including payment of the membership fee.

[Jurisdiction] is committed to implement the internationally agreed standard on transparency and exchange of information on request. As international co-operation is key to prevent tax evasion, I hope joining the Global Forum will benefit [jurisdiction] in this respect.

I understand that membership of the Global Forum also means that [jurisdiction] will undergo a review of its exchange of information on request system. [Jurisdiction] is committed to fully co-operate in this process. [Jurisdiction] is also interested in any assistance the Global Forum can offer on implementing the standard and the work of the Global Forum, to enable [jurisdiction] to fully benefit from its membership. 

[Jurisdiction] is also aware of the global move towards the new international standard on automatic exchange of information and is interested in participating in and benefiting from this new standard. For this purpose [jurisdiction] will be interested in opportunities to learn about this new standard and receiving any possible assistance in implementing it. 
Thank you for your consideration in this regard. If you need any further information, please do not hesitate to contact [contact person] by e-mail or phone [contact details].

Yours sincerely,

[signatory]
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